
THE STAFF APPRECIATION COMMITTEE PRESENTS ….. 

SOUPER BOWL FRIDAY! 

 

To show the teachers of Shamona Creek how "souper" we think they are, we will be treating 

them to a “Souper Bowl Friday” in the Staff lounge on Friday,  January 30th at 

lunch/recess. 

We need our wonderful parents to help us out with the following : 

- donations of soup - preferably in a crockpot, so we can keep them warm - please specify 

which type of soup you will be bringing (We will be happy to return the crockpot to you once 

we're done, so make sure it's marked with your name and phone number, please) 

- INDIVIDUAL servings of breads, e.g. rolls to accompany the soup in batches of 12 (gluten 

free options would also be appreciated) 

- too busy to bake or cook? A cash donation of any size would be very welcome to cover the 

costs of bowls, spoons, napkins etc. The donation should be sent to the school office in an 

envelope marked : SCHSA Souper Bowl please! 

All soup and bread donations should be brought to school BEFORE 10.00am on Friday, 

January 30th. 

Please go to http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fa5a72fa7f49-souper to 
sign up and help us out! 
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